
Notice of Possible Quorum 

Village of North Prairie 

Kettle Moraine Fire District Board Meeting 

at the Village of North Prairie Municipal Bldg. 

October 7, 2025, 6:30 pm 

 

 

A quorum of the North Prairie Village Board members may be in attendance at the 

Kettle Moraine Fire District board meeting at 6:30 p.m. on 10/07/25 held at the Village of 

North Prairie Community Center. No action will be taken by the Village of North Prairie 

Board as a whole. 

 

 

 

Posted: 10/02/25 

By:  Evelyn Etten 

  Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer 


